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IMLI CONVEYS ITS CONDOLENCES TO THE CHILEAN NATION 

The IMO International Maritime Law Institute wishes to express its solidarity with the Government and 

people of Chile in the face of the catastrophe that has befallen their country as a result of the Saturday’s 

devastating earthquake.  

IMLI’s staff and students are deeply saddened by the tragic loss of life and extend their most sincere 

condolences to the Chilean nation.  

A minute of silence was held in honour of the victims.  

 
The IMLI class 2009/2010 holding a minute of silence in solidarity with the Chilean people 
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